
 
 

 
 
 

URGENT BUSINESS 
 

FRIDAY, 15 DECEMBER 2023 
 
 
 
Please find enclosed Urgent Business Notice in connection with the following: 
 
 
 
UB136     Continued Financing of Demolition Contractor for Major Incident (Pages 2 - 4) 
 
 
 
In accordance with the Constitution (Delegations to the Chief Executive) Matters of Urgency the 
Chief Executive has consulted with the Chair of Overview & Scrutiny with regard to waiving call-in 
on this decision and with regard to the decision being taken under Rule 15 Special Urgency as it 
has not been possible to give 28 days’ notice on this occasion. 
 
 
Queries regarding these documents 
 
Please contact Liz Bateson - Democratic Support - telephone 01524 582047, or email: 
ebateson@lancaster.gov.uk. 
 
Democratic Support, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster, LA1 1PJ  
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